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       Memorandum 

To:  Deans of Faculty/ Heads of Depts/  

        Institutes/Centres  

 

 

Our Ref.:  UN/SPGS/S.18/195 

From:  Secretary, 

             School of Postgraduate Studies  

 

 

Date:  September 18, 2018 

SUBJECT: 

SUBMISSION TO THE SCHOOL OF POSTGRADUATE STUDIES: NOMINATION OF 

INTERNAL AND EXTERNAL EXAMINERS. 

This is to inform the academic Departments/Institutes/Centres that henceforth, all nomination of 

Internal and External Examiners coming to the School of Postgraduate Studies should be 

submitted in one hard copy and one soft copy. By this development, the old practice of 

submitting 25 hard copies is done away with. 

The new practice of submitting soft copy is to ensure a faster processing of the papers. 

Thank you 

Signed 

Dr (Mrs) Uche-Vita Agundu 
For, Secretary to the School 

 

 


